
Announcement: Parking Space Availability 

Dear Tenants, 

We are pleased to inform you that parking spaces have recently become available in our parking 

facility. This is a great opportunity for those of you who are in need of a parking spot. 

If you are interested in reserving a parking space, please contact the management office at your 

earliest convenience. Spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to assisting you! 

Best regards, 

Your Property Management Team 


